
November 9, 2021 

 

TO:  ND Legislators 

 

RE:  HB 1510 

As a citizen of North Dakota, I am in support of HB 1510 and I encourage you to 

vote to pass this bill.   

By supporting 1510, you are allowing parents to choose whether or not to 

vaccinate their children. 

Any, and all bills, which protect North Dakota Lecitizen’s God-given rights and 

freedoms are ALWAYS a success! 

 

Thank you for your service to our great state, 

Kay Jarratt 


